
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

 
 

Friday, August 3 2018 
 

Year 6 Introduction to High School (Taster Lessons) 
 
Dear Parents/Grandparents/Caregiver, 
 
Year 6 students are invited to attend an ‘Introduction to High School – Taster Lessons’ Day on Wednesday, August 22 
2018. All children, no matter which high school they are going to, should attend as they will be participating in the same 
curriculum in 2019. Students will be participating in mini-lessons on the day. All Year 6 teachers will be attending with 
their classes. 
 
We will be leaving Merimbula Public School at approximately 9:20am and will return at approximately 1:30pm. The cost 
for the day is $4.50 for the bus. Students will need to bring their hat, lunch and water bottles with them (asthma puffers 
if needed). 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Manda Brewer 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Payment slip for ‘Year 6 Introduction to High School’ Note (please return to MPS Office by Friday, August 10 2018) 
 
Payment can now be made in a number of different ways: 

 Payment via school website (click on Make a Payment at the top) fill in all green asterisks and ‘tick’ Excursions 
under Payment Option and use payment description ‘Year 6 Introduction to High School’. 

 Payment in envelope to office with permission note. 
 
I have enclosed $4.50 for the payment of the ‘Introduction to High School’ excursion for my child 
____________________________________________________________of class ________________________. 
 
Medical Information: 
My child suffers from__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact (name and phone number): ______________________________________________________ 
 
Signed:__________________________________________ Date:_____________________________________ 
 
 

 


